
 

 

 
 

 
Christophe Chabert becomes President of the Association 

France Energies Marines 

 

Mr. Christophe Chabert, Director of Development Grand Ouest 

of EOLFI-SHELL, was elected President of the Association France 

Energies Marines at its General Assembly on 7 July 2021. He 

succeeds Mr. Julien Marchal, Director of Development, 

Commerce and Strategy at Naval Energies.  

 

Christophe Chabert is returning to a position he knows well, 

having already held it within the France Energies Marines 

Association from mid-2015 to mid-2018. With his in-depth knowledge of marine renewable 

energies and France Energies Marines' missions, Christophe Chabert will be able to support 

the France Energies Marines team during its transitional phase which will see the Association's 

activities be wound up in favour of the ramping up of the Institute for Energy Transition, which 

is led by France Energies Marines’ joint stock company.  
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